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Title: Need to take immediate steps for removal of toll plazas on Delhi-Gurgaon Expressway.

SHRI KULDEEP BISHNOI (HISAR): Gurgaon is the only city in the Country where two toll plazas at Kherki Dhaula and Sirhol
on Delhi Gurgaon expressway (NH-8) have been installed in close proximity of 20 kms which is against the Union
Government rules notified in 2008 providing for minimum distance of toll plazas from one another should be at least 65
kms. Daily heavy traffic jams and long queues of vehicle at both the toll plazas led to missed appointments to workers,
exams for students, flights and trains apart from medical emergencies resulting in a lot of inconvenience to the Gurgaon
residents and daily commuters.

I request the Government to take immediate steps for removal of both the toll plazas at the earliest to ease the situation
and in accordance with the wishes of the Gurgaon residents and daily commuters.



